
Wilbur D. May Museum Report 

 

Highlights 

• The Museum hosted a paranormal investigation class from the Truckee Meadows Community 
College Workforce Development and Community Education program. 20 students attended the 
program, which included guided investigations through the May Museum collection. 

• The Museum finished its two-month run hosting the Adoption Exchange kiosk. Many visitors 
were able to pick up information on adoption through Washoe County. We plan to host the 
kiosk again next year. 

• The Museum Studies class from UNR visited the museum for a lecture and guided tour of the 
collection with assistant curator Samantha Szesciorka.  

• The Museum finished its three-month run of the Sherlock Holmes exhibition. The exhibit was 
well-attended and had lots of positive feedback from visitors. 

• The May Center had a booth at the annual Bridal and Beauty Expo at the Grand Sierra Resort.  

 

Future 

• Sierra Watercolor Society will install and display their new art exhibition titled “Freedom of 
Expression” from November 9 – December 8. 

• The Museum will host a discussion and workshop for local museum professionals on 
understanding and implementing the American Alliance of Museum’s new LGBTQ Welcoming 
Guidelines on November 7. 

• The Museum will be a drop-off location for the Reno Rodeo Denim drive from November 13 – 
December 31. 

• The Museum will participate in the Museum Store Association first annual Museum Store 
Sunday on November 26, highlighting special items in the gift store and offering sales on select 
items. 

 


